
 
                                                                                               Date: November 11, 2024 
  

         N O T I C E 

 

Sub:Trading supported by Blocked Amount in Secondary Market 
 
Trading Members of the Exchange are hereby informed that Securities Exchange Board 

of India (SEBI) has issued a Circular No. SEBI/HO/MRD-PoD2/CIR/P/2024/153 dated 

November 11, 2024 regarding Trading supported by Blocked Amount in Secondary 

Market. A copy of the said SEBI circular is attached herewith for reference. 

 

Members are requested to take note of the contents of the aforesaid SEBI circular and 

comply. 

 

For The Calcutta Stock Exchange Ltd. 

   

Dhiraj Chakraborty 

CGM & Compliance Officer 

 

 

Encl: SEBI/HO/MRD-PoD2/CIR/P/2024/153 dated November 11, 2024 
 
 
 

 

 

 
 

https://www.cse-india.com/upload/upload/Nov_111024_2.pdf

